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Springing into Sport! 
 

Hockey 
 
Results have now been confirmed from the Hockey League tournament held on Friday 26th February. 

 
Three wins mean that William Penn, with Sydney showing excellent goal keeping skills, joined the ladder to 
the next tier up.  We are very proud of Alice, William C, George, Priya, Zach, Sydney, and Madeleine. 
 
Swimming Gala 
 
Well done to our swimming team who represented William Penn at The Pavilions Horsham on Wednesday. 
Team A came second and Team B tried their very best and worked hard as a team.  Well done to Isabelle 
Spicer, Bella, Annie, Archie, Doug, Toby, Lily and Jasper. 
 
Netball 
 
On Wednesday children represented William Penn for the final netball meeting.  Thank you Priya, Kayliegh, 
Doug, Archie, Isabelle Spicer, Alice and Buddy for playing so well. As you can see we finished 3rd overall. 
AMAZING!! 
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1st  Robert Southwell 5 5 0 0 14 3 25 
2nd  Castlewood 5 4 1 0 15 5 21 
3rd  William Penn 5 2 2 1 8 9 16 
4th  Greenway 5 2 2 1 12 6 15 
5th Jolesfield 5 1 4 0 3 8 10 
6th  Warnham 5 0 5 0 0 17 4 

 
All our hard work and coaching is definitely paying off!! 
Thank you 
 
Easter Bonnets, Hunt and Non-Uniform Day 
 
Friday 18th March will be a non-uniform day in exchange for chocolate eggs and bunnies to be used for the 
children’s egg hunt which take place on the 23rd March.  We would welcome parents to help with the hunt.  
Please talk to a member of the PTA or a class representative if you are available.  If your child has allergies or 
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Northolmes (P) 5 4 0 1 5 1 14 
William Penn (P) 5 3 2 0 3 2 9 
Slinfold 5 1 1 3 2 1 9 
Steyning C 5 2 2 1 4 4 9 
Kingslea B 5 0 2 3 0 2 6 
Warnham A 5 0 3 2 0 3 4 



 
 

 
 
 

special dietary needs please bring eggs specifically for them in a labelled bag so that they don’t get mixed up 
with the others.   
We will also be holding our Easter Bonnet Parade on the 
same day.  All children are welcome to take part and we will 
have a table for each class in the hall where hats can be 
placed ready for judging.   
 
Susan Richardson 
 
Unfortunately, Mrs Susan Richardson, one of our two Quaker 
governors and a great supporter of the school, has had to 
resign on grounds of ill health.  We will miss her contribution 
to the school but are hoping to see her as often as she is 
able to visit.  We send her our thanks and best wishes. 
 
Parents’ Assembly and End of Term 

 

Please be reminded that this term, Parents’ Assembly will take place on Wednesday 23rd March at 2.15pm in 

the school hall.  The following day, Thursday 24th March will be the last day of term owing to the Friday of that 

week being Good Friday. 

 
Sport Relief Reminder 
 
This year we are really excited to be raising money for Sport Relief 2016! As one of 
the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to 
get active, raise cash and change lives.  
 
The nation’s favourite sports day will be kicking off in schools and nurseries and 
William Penn has decided to hold theirs on Thursday 17th March. 
 
We will be getting involved and helping raise money for this incredible cause. 
 
To do our bit and raise money we will be: 
Having a non- uniform day where the children can wear their own favourite sports wear for a donation to 
Sports Relief. We will also be having a Sports afternoon where all the children will be having PE at the same 
time, being delivered by different coaches. They will be trying out different activities during the afternoon. We 
will be using the field so please make sure your child has suitable footwear. 
And, the best bit is, the money you raise for Sport Relief goes to projects in the UK and around the world, 
helping vulnerable people build a better future for themselves. To find out more about Sport Relief visit 
sportrelief.com/schools. 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping our school raise lots of money for 
Sport Relief! 
 
Viv Jacques (PE Subject Leader) 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 


